
 
Health Science Center Tobacco-Free Grounds Policy 

 
Effective July 1, 2013, the Health Science Center (HSC) grounds are tobacco-free.  
 
All tobacco products are prohibited on HSC premises.  
 
Ash receptacles are located at the main entry points to the HSC property.  It is expected of all 
individuals to be respectful when using tobacco products and ensure waste is placed in the 
proper containers.  
 
Policy enforcement focuses on positive reinforcement and is the responsibility of all staff and 
students. The goal is self-enforcement.  Repeat violations of the policy will be addressed as 
needed. 
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